
Campus Access

For the Summer and Fall 2020 terms, instruction will be delivered in an online/virtual format with a combination of synchronous and asynchronous learning experiences. Students can expect to learn virtually for the entirety of the Fall term. Please note the following additional information on the Fall 2020 term:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Pending public health guidance and campus-specific conditions, limited access to physical campuses for students will be considered for the following reasons:
· Skills-based classes with a strong rationale to meet face-to-face will be evaluated on a case-by-case basis to allow safe gatherings on-campus. 
· Workspaces for students who need quiet or private places to study and complete virtual learning.
· There will be no incentive or preference given to students who come to campus or penalty for students who do not.  

Fall Term Campus Access for Faculty and Staff

Updated guidance on campus utilization for fall will be provided by August 1. Decisions about employee access to each ground campus will be made separately based on local guidance and activity, not for the two ground campuses as a single unit. All faculty and staff will continue to work from home through the end of summer term regardless of the fall decision. 

Chicago Campus Access
Starting Saturday, March 21, 2020 and until no earlier than August 23, 2020, faculty or staff who need access to the campus must get prior approval from their supervisor.  Employees will need to check-in with building security and use their keycard to access the campus. During this time guests are not permitted on campus.  Every person entering the Chicago campus building will be required to wear a protective mask while in the building.
Vancouver Campus Access
Starting Friday, April 3rd, 2020 until further notice, core faculty or staff who need access to the campus must get prior approval from their supervisor.  With approval, employees will only be able to access the campus Monday through Friday from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm through the main elevator.
Please be advised that in face of the increased crime rates in the City of Vancouver amidst the COVID-19 pandemic, the property owners have decided to board up the storefront of the campus building in order to prevent potential property crimes. During the time this measure is in effect, access to the building will be possible only through the car elevator with your vehicle and pedestrians must enter through the door located beside the loading bay at the back alley using your fob.  Emergency routes will be operational for exit only including all stairwell doors and main lobby.






